
FoodShare can help you stretch
your budget!

For most people applying there is no asset limit! (An asset limit does
apply to elderly, blind, or disabled persons whose gross income is
greater than the limits listed below).
You can use benefits at many retailers. A full list of approved retailers
can be found here: https://www.fns.usda.gov/snap/retailerlocator.
Using the QUEST card is easy and discrete. Just swipe it and select the
“EBT” option at check out.
Benefits can carry over from month-to-month.

Speaking of FoodShare…
 

Applying is fast, easy and confidential.
Call 1-877-366-3635 or visit www.GetAQUESTCard.org

$16 buys more food than you may think.

What is FoodShare?
 

FoodShare, also known as the Supplemental
Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP), is a
federal program that helps households buy

nutritious food. FoodShare benefits are
deposited on a QUEST card (similar to a debit

card) once a month to help buy groceries.



Receiving benefits does not take away from others

Many people working or receiving Social Security, SSI, SSDI or

Unemployment are eligible

You may be eligible even if you have a car, home, and savings

Individuals can receive FoodShare benefits in addition to going to

food pantries and receiving WIC benefits.

People experiencing homelessness may also be eligible

More than half of eligible seniors are not enrolled 

Educate about FoodShare benefits and policy changes
Provide one-on-one FoodShare eligibility screenings and
application assistance
Assist with submitting proof documents
Assist FoodShare members in maintaining benefits, including
assistance with Six-Month Report Forms and Annual Renewals,
reporting changes, reporting a QUEST card lost or stolen, etc.

Call today! FoodShare Specialists can:
 

APPLYING FOR FOODSHARE IS EASY!

Did You Know...

Call 1-877-366-3635 or  visit www.GetAQUESTCard.org
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

This information is for educational purposes only. References to commercial products or trade names do not imply endorsement by Feeding Wisconsin, its
member food banks, or the FoodShare program. This project has been funded at least in part with Federal funds from the U.S. Department of Agriculture. The
contents of this publication do not necessarily reflect the view or policies of the U.S. Department of Agriculture, nor does mention of trade names, commercial
products, or organization imply endorsement by the U.S. Government.


